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B U I L D I N G  B E T T E R  C O M M U N I T I E S  

 
 

NATIONAL AWARD NOMINATIONS  
 

Dear Club Secretary,  

 

As this year’s National Convention at Bundaberg (7th & 8th October) draws closer, it is 

now time to complete and submit nominations for the National Awards. There are 

several Awards for which your club can nominate, and I encourage you to nominate 

for any awards for which you think you may be eligible. As Apexians, we are often 

quiet achievers and don’t always blow our own trumpet, but now is the time to shine! 

Apex Australia want to hear all about the great achievements of your club and your 

members.  

 

Information on our awards can be found in the attached ‘National Awards Manual’, 

which can also be found on the Apex Australia website under ‘Apex Awards’ on the 

‘Club Resources’ page under ‘National Awards’. All award nominations are required to 

be submitted to the Apex National Office awards@apex.org.au by 31st August 2022 in 

PDF format. For more information on these award categories please contact 

awards@apex.org.au 

 

Congratulations on your club’s achievements over the past year and we looked 

forward to seeing you at this year’s National Convention and hearing all about the 

great things that have been happening in your club.  

 

 

Yours in Apex, 

 
 

Adam Stewart 

National President 2021-2022 
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